

Navan WI. Two members display the Harvest Moon Quilt at Summary Day. L — r Mrs. Geo. Purdy, Leader and Mrs. Sam Rathwell, Assistant Leader.



St. Pauls Women's Institute celebrate 65th anniversary. L — r Mrs. John Coulthard, President; Mrs. Norman Coulthard, former President and past Provincial Board Director; cutting birthday cake assisted by Mrs. Herb Maluske, FWIO President.

courtesy - Stratford Beacon Herald



Community Branch receive painting from English link as Christmas gift. Churston-Galmpton WI in Devon, England sent oil painting of the Old Clapper Bridge. L — r Mrs. C. H. Dallison, Secretary and Mrs. Sidney Pearson, President, admire painting.



Mr. Morris, Administrator, Georgetown Hospital, receives \$300.00 cheque from Mrs. L. Giffen, Past President of Silverwood Women's Institute.

GOLDEN VALLEY — Mrs. Henry Stutz, member of Golden Valley, expresses her feelings toward a new homeland she has learned to know and love at a citizenship meeting.

Thank You Canada!

From the very dawn of your existence you have opened your arms to the peoples of other lands. From every corner of the world you have welcomed them to come and share your bounty, to build, to grow, to contribute. To meet the challenge of a new and fresh world in a vast land of honest freedom and opportunity. And many millions did travel from afar to your shores bringing with them their own cultures and beliefs, their knowledge and skills, their energies, their dreams, and their desires . . . a great milieu of positive forces . . . and you welcomed them all.

"And yet, we came to Canada as humble and as unsure as any immigrant arriving in this new and challenging country, breath-taking in her beauty and vastness. But Canada welcomed us. Her people welcomed us. And together we have built and grown and contributed. Thank you, Canada, thank you fellow Canadians for helping us to grow with this great country."

CAMPBELLVILLE WI — After discussion it was agreed to send a memo to the local authorities stating the Women's Institute's concern about the serious parking problem at the main street corner in Campbellville.

Members also were reminded of the "Velma Norris Award", for an original quilt to be judged at the District Annual to be held in May 1976.

GUTHRIE WI — A busload of members travelled to Peel County to be the guests of Caledon WI for dinner in the Blue Flame Room, Brampton. Both branches shared in the programme and Guthrie presented a brass bell to Caledon to be used at their Branch meetings with the inscription "From Guthrie to Caledon" as well as the date. Later the Branch toured the Sara Lee Kitchens in Bramalea.